2022.10.25.  
The Rector of Ohio University visited the UP
Dr. Hugh Sherman, the head of Ohio University and honorary doctor of the UP, was invited to join the International Advisory Board by the Dean of the UP, Dr. András Takács. During his visit, the US professor also paid a visit to Dr. Attila Miseta, Rector of the UP, and held an exchange of views with Faculty representatives to explore possible cooperation opportunities on 24th October in the Rector's Council Room.
"We have invited international experts and academic experts, including Dr. Hugh Sherman, Rector of Ohio University, to help us set up an International Advisory Organisation to help us further develop our education. We have experts from all over the world," said Dr. András Takács, Dean of the Faculty, and added: "By the end of the two-day program, we expect to have gained a lot of good advice from this newly formed advisory organization."


